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Election of Officers: 
 At our June meeting we held our an-
nual election of officers and the slate 
has changed a bit from last year. The 
officers are as follows: Grand Knight– 
Robert Ostiguy; Deputy Grand Knight 
Joseph Hogan; Chancellor-Ronald 
LaBarr; Recorder– Michael Whalen; 
Treasurer-Douglas Decker; Advocate
-Joseph Macchio; Warden-Carl Bai-
ley; Inside Guard-Robert Weidman; 
Outside Guard-Robert Frost and the 
Trustees are Joseph Crispo, Robert 
Gronczniak and Kirk Montanye 

 

$50 Raffle: 
  The annual $50 Raffle is nearly up-

Council News & Notes 

New Field Agent 

 We have recently been notified that 
the Council again has a new Field 
Agent, Gregory Mattes. Please see 
the ad below for phone number and 
address. 

on us with just 2 weeks left before 
the big drawing on July 20, 2024 for 
the $5,000 Grand Prize.  
  There are still quite a few tickets 
available so if you haven’t bought a 
ticket yet now may be the time to get 
one.  
  As many of you know, we have sold 
out every raffle for the past 13 years 
and we need for that run to continue 
because the proceeds from the raffle 
are what helps to pay our financial 
obligations to the town and schools.  
 The festivities for the raffle will begin 
at 1pm with food and refreshments 
available until 4pm. The drawing will 
begin at 2:30. 
  Tickets are available at the Council 
and a ticket form is available on page 
3 of this newsletter. Remember “you 
got to be in it to win it.” Hope to see 
you there. 
 

Red Cross Blood Drive: 
  After a bit of an ab-
sence due to Covid 
and other events we 
will be hosting a Red 
Cross Blood Drive on 
Friday, July 26, 2024 
from 11:30am until 
4:30pm. For more in-
formation please see 
the promo ad on page 
4 of this newsletter. 
Please come and do-

nate the gift of life, you’ll be happy 
you did. 
 

C & B Program: 
  We are happy to announce that at 
this time the Council has sold 80 C & 
B books. The Quick Start drawing for 
sellers will be held on July 21. 
 

Auriesville Pilgrimage: 
 The annual Pilgrimage to the Shrine 

Of the American Martyrs at Auries-
ville will be on Saturday, September 
19, 2024.  
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   Dates to Remember 

Some of the dates are tentative. Please see future Knightly News for up 
to date notices. 
 

Mon. July 8th. - Council Meeting 

Sat. July 20th - $50 Raffle Drawing 

Fri. July 26th. - Red Cross Blood Drive 

NEXT MEETING 
 Our next meeting will be September 
10th. at 7 PM we will be discussing 
our agenda for the year. 
 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR 
 

7/20 $5.000 Drawing 

 

 The new slate of officers will be tak-
ing over as of July 1.  The Slate is:  
Patrice Mago-Radliff-President; Linda 
Lanthier-Past President (automatic); 
Wanda Torres-Vice President; Kathy 
Majer-Secretary; Joy Meher-Financial 
Secretary; Jude Chiera-Treasurer; 
Mary-Cay Snyder-Sentinel. 
 

 It has been my honor and privilege 
to serve as your President.  I want to 
thank everyone for all the help and 
cooperation you have given me dur-
ing my term. I wish all the new offic-
ers a successful term. Patrice will be 
contacting you with updated infor-
mation. 
 

CAR WASH TICKETS 
 The Columbiettes have Hoffman car 
was tickets for sale.  Exterior only 
$10, full Service $28.  They are good 
at any Hoffman’s (see flyer)  
 

CORPORATIONS $5000 
DRAWING 
 If you haven’t bought your ticket for 
the drawing which will be held on 
20th, please consider doing so the 
proceeds from the drawing help us 
pay our taxes. 
 

DUES 
 Some people still owe their 2022 & 

2023 dues  If you haven’t paid your 
dues, please send them in to Joy Me-
her or you can drop your check at the 
Council or mail it to Joy Meher at 38 
Western Avenue, Watervliet, NY 
12189. Her phone number is 518-485
-1306. 
 

NEWSLETTER 
 In an effort to save money we will 
only be mailing the newsletter to peo-
ple who do not have e-mail.    If you 
do not have e-mail, please let me 
know and your newsletter will be 
mailed.  If I do not have your E-mail 
address, please send it to me at 
brbakets@aol.com   thanks.   With 
the cost of postage stamps going up 
and paying for the printing of the 
newsletter it would save us a lot of 
money if we didn’t have to-mail the 
newsletter.  Please help us in this 
effort and send me your e-mail ad-

dress Thank you.  You can access 
our web page and view the newslet-
ter at www.lathamcoloniekofc.com 

 

SUNSHINE COMMITTEE 
 The Columbiettes have a Sunshine 
Committee, so if you know of a 
Columbiette who is ill, in the hospital, 
has lost a loved one or has a new 
child, grandchild, or is celebrating a 
special occasion, please let us know 
so that we can acknowledge it. 
 We extend get well wishes to Millie 
Girard who suffered at stroke and is 
now at home recuperating.  The 
Columbiettes will be sending Millie a 
fruit basket.  If you would like to send 
her a card her address is 1204 Flor-
ence Drive, Latham, NY 12110. 
 

  Since we do not meet in July or Au-
gust your officers wish you a safe 
and happy summer. 

Columbiette Officers 

 

President                                   
Patrice Mago-Radliff                               
Vice President                        
Wanda Torres                                 
Secretary 

Kathy Majer                 
Financial Secretary 

Joy Meher 
Treasurer 
Jude Chiera                                                      
Sentinel 
Mary Cay Snyder                                                 

HOFFMAN CAR WASH TICKETS 
KEEP YOUR CAR CLEAN YEAR ROUND 

 

THE COLUMBIETTES HAVE HOFFMAN CAR WASH 

TICKETS FOR SALE.   

THEY CAN BE PURCHASED AT THE BAR.  

 

 

                                                                   EXTERIOR ONLY $10.00   

                                                     FULL SERVICE ONLY $28.00 

 

       

                                                                  TICKETS ARE GOOD AT ALL 

                                                    HOFFMAN CAR WASHES  
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K of C Council #3394 Officers   
District 67 

 

Grand Knight                                   
Robert Ostiguy                               
Deputy Grand Knight                        
Joseph Hogan                                 
Chaplain 

Fr. Geoffrey Burke 

Chancellor 
Ronald LaBarr                 
Recorder 
Michael Whalen 

Financial Secretary 

Henry LaRose  
Treasurer 
Douglas Decker                                                       
Advocate 

Joseph Macchio 

Lecturer 
Vacant  
Warden 

Carl Bailey                                                           
Inside Guard 

Robert Weidman                                                       
Outside Guard  
Robert Frost                                                
Trustees 

One Year 
Joseph Crispo 

Two  Year 
Robert Gronczniak 

Three Year 
Kirk Montanye 

 
Corporation Officers 

President 
Paul DeDominicis 

Vice President - Columbiettes 

Patrice Mago-Radliff 
Vice President - Council 
Robert Ostiguy 

Secretary 

Michael Whalen 

Treasurer 
Robert Ostiguy 

House Chairman 

Paul Nicsevic 

Council Trustees 

Kirk Montanye 

Joseph Crispo 

Robert Gronczniak 

Board Members 

Ronald LaBarr 
Henry LaRose 

Julia Couch 

 

Newsletter Editor  
& Publisher  
Robert Ostiguy 

rostigu1@nycap.rr.com 
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Used Clothing Drop-off Shed 

  Our Used Clothing Drop - Off Shed is available for your convenience and we ap-
preciate your clothing donations but we ask that you please follow the guidelines 
for what we can accept or not accept: 
   We accept clothing, shoes, belts, purses, blankets, sheets, curtains, pil-
lowcases and stuffed animals. Please bag all items. 
 
  We do not accept: furniture, electronics , books, household items, toys, 
garbage, pillows, rags, fabric scraps, etc. 

  Last year the Knights and Columbi-

ettes, in a joint effort, started a Field of 
Flags Program. At 

that time it was our 
intent to offer 

American flags for 
sale at three partic-

ular holidays: Me-
morial Day, July 

4th and Veterans Day. The cost was 
$30 per holiday 

 This year, after a wonderful response 
for Memorial Day we found it somewhat 

difficult to sell the flags for the Fourth of 

Memorial American Flags for Sale 

July. This has caused us to rethink the 

program and how to proceed. 
  We made a few changes, hopefully for 

the better. We are now going to set up 
our Field of Flags twice a year, Memori-

al Day and Veterans Day. The cost has 
changed also. The cost for just one of 

those holidays is still $30 per flag or you 
may pay $50 per flag for both holidays.  

 At this time, 25 Flags are available for 
Sponsorship so order early! Information 

and Order forms  please contact Kathy 
Majer @klmajer@outlook.com. 


